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15t June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

On behalf of all Staff, Governors, children and parents, it is our pleasureto welcome you into The Grove family.
We arevery pleased that you have chosen us to provide the firststeps inyour child’s schoolingand hope that
this is the beginning of an effective working relationship between home and school.

We appreciatethat you and your child may be feelinga littleapprehensiveabout whatis to come. We want to
reassureyou that, at this time of uncertainty, we will giveyou as much supportas we canto ensure that you and
your child feel confident and ready for startingschool. We have adapted our usual transition practices to suitthe
current situation. As we are unableto hold or ‘Welcome Evening’ we have prepared a presentation to help you
gainanunderstanding of how our EYFS unitworks and provide more information aboutstartingschool. The
presentation has been sent out with this letter.

We usually offer Storytime and ‘Stay and Play’ sessions to help you and your child get to know our school and
begin to build relationships with our staff. This year, we inviteyou to sign up to the onlinelearning platform
Seesaw, where our Reception staff will besharingstories and simplegames activities totryat home. This way we
hope our staff canstill startbuild relationshipswith youandyour child, ready for September.

Duringthe summer term we startcarryingoutthe transition period for your child. This usuallyinvolves goingand
visitingyour childin their currentsetting and speakingto their key worker to find out about them, their
fascinations andinterests. Whilstwe arecurrently unable to visit other settings, we continue to liaisewith
nurseries and speak to them over the phone to gain this information.

We usually carry outhome visits in September so that we get to meet you andyour child before starting school
inthe comfort of your home. This year we are offering individual Zoom meetings with us to discuss starting
school and answer any questions you have. Alternatively, our staff would be happy to walk or cycle by your
home and have a socially distanced chatinyour garden, or in our school playgroundifyou do not have any
outdoor space. Pleasecontactthe school officeto arrangea time for this.

We aredelighted that you have become partof The Grove family. We will continueto keep you updated on any
developments regardingopening in September when this information becomes available. Please do keep
checking Seesaw and emails from the school. We will besending out dates for starting school nearer the time
when we have more of anunderstanding of return dates from the Government.

Inthe meantime, if you do have any questions or would liketo talk through any of the information provided
pleasedo not hesitateto contact us. Pleasecan we alsoaskthatyou contact Mrs Mel Ramsey in the officeon
01223577017 or office@grove.cambs.sch.uk to confirmthat you will be taking up the placein September, ifyou
have not already done so.

We look forward to getting to know you and child moreinthe coming months, andto working with you to
ensure the best education for your child.

Withkind regards,

Miss EllieShaw and Miss Sally Rattray
Headteacher EYFS/KS1 PhaseLeader
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